
Last week I lost my Mom due to complications of severe pneumonia. 

In her final days, tube feeding supplemented her limited ability to eat. Mom's wish was to end 

her days at home and her choice to continue with the tube feeding  gave her strength to transition 

to home under Hospice care and precious days for us to enjoy each others' presence before she 

departed this life. 

That's why I'm asking you to vote NO on HB 4135.  

  
 We were pleased to honor hour mother's wishes and thankful for legal protection to do so.  Please 
preserve this same right for Oregonians by saying NO to HB4135.  

 

Respectfully,  

Celeste Henry  

Aloha, OR 

  
 


